
           Anyone interested must contact Cpl. Billy White at      

  wwhite@cityoftulsa.org or 918-591-4521 

 

Paperwork must be submitted NO LATER than January 1st 2019                                           

   * Sorry, Walk-ins will not be accepted 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you a female and interested in becoming a Police Officer?  

     The Tulsa Police Department is hosting the First Annual Women in 

Policing Day! 

   This FREE event is for those who have an interest in law enforcement 

and wish to learn more about the role of  a Police Officer. 

     Activities include Self-Defense, Q and A Session with Command Staff  

and hands on Firearm Training 

 Who can attend? : Any Female 18yrs or older 

  When? : Friday, Jan 4th, 8AM-4PM , Lunch is Provided! 

  What to Bring/Wear? : Athletic clothing with tennis shoes and clothes to 

keep you warm. 

  Where? : Tulsa Police Academy, 6066 E. 66th St. North, Tulsa, OK 
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